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.308, .30-06, § .243

The Committee reviewed the Lonoke Plant audit weighing
of the subject ammunition which was under warehouse hold. See
Enclosure 1, for details. 1In addition, the May 11, 1973, letter
"Status Report on Center Fire Duplex Loader Improvements' was
reviewed, See Enclosure 2.

COMMITTEE ACTION

The Committee approved the actions taken and
the procedures initiated by Lonoke Plant to prevent
"no powder" or'partial powder charges'". Also, the
deletion of these ammunition items from the agenda
of the Product Safety Sub-Committee was approvedi
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The Committee reviewed the listipf whdlesaleys réceiving
a case, 2,000 rounds, or more of thig itemiduring:Septefiber and
pmenits: followed ‘immedidtely the
poind ¢En"G£ Wrong pewder was used.
Plant atdit“Gflireturned product was
rs. fewiboxed: stamped with the previous
day's code, X24D, md¥ havéid eft ovér and used early the fol-
lowing day at th@ start of “packaging:bf Code X25D. Since the
recall effort# alyeddy undertakpnihdd caused the return of all
. full-case:#Hipmengs of Code¥ X74D and X25D, the Committee dis-
cussed; thg, possibidity of-ocating more of these codes by con-
tacting whpl¥salers: that’received less than one case shipments.
“Ihe cofisen$us was that this would be an unproductive effort.

COMMITTEE ACTION

October 1972. This period of shipmen
loading date on which the twpgpo
The results of the Bridgepor
discussed. It appears.that

Th

The Committee apgroved the recommendation

that no further action be taken to recall Codes X24D and
X25D. The Committee directed that the Production
Department instruct both plants to block out the code
number, if it does not reflect the correct code date,
and stamp the correct code number on the box.

The next meeting will be held at the call of the Chairman.

The meeting adjourned at 4:03 p.m.
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